G D GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL, ARRAH

NOTICE NO- 2024-25 / 037

DATE-01.09.2024

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that the Half-Yearly Examinations will start on
September 26, 2024. Admit cards will be given out from September
12, 2024.

Please note that the admit card will only be issued if all fees are paid
up to September 2024. The last date to submit the fees is September
10, 2024. We request you to pay the fees on time. Thank you.
Regards,

Team GD Goenka Arrah
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